## Community Forum on Select Board / Town Manager Special Act November 21, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Wayland Town Building

The Wayland Board of Selectmen has scheduled a community forum to discuss the Select Board / Town Manager Special Act on Thursday, November 21 at 7:00 p.m. in the Wayland Town Building. The Board of Selectmen has been gathering feedback from boards, committees, commissions and the public over the past five months. We have attended 22 meetings to present a draft act (dated June 21, 2019) and are ready to present a revised draft based on the feedback received.

The Board will make a presentation and then open up the floor to discussion, suggestions, and questions. The purpose of this meeting is to have a broader discussion of the Act and to hear from members of the community who were not able to attend one of the six community forums or 16 committee meetings over the past five months.

It is our intention to submit the Special Act as an article for the 2020 Annual Town Meeting in the spring.

We look forward to hearing from many citizens at this forum. Please visit our website at wayland.ma.us and follow the links to the <u>Select Board / Town</u> <u>Manager Act</u> where you will find the latest draft of the Act, an updated presentation, background information, and a log of feedback received to date.

Thank you,

Wayland Board of Selectmen
Lea Anderson
Mary Antes
Tom Fay
Cherry Karlson
Doug Levine